
Courses Credit Hours
Fall 2013:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 17.4% 26.2%
Spring 2014:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 17.3% 27.7%
Summer 2014:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 8.2% 12.9%
Fall 2014:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 15.7% 26.5%
Spring 2015:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 14.6% 24.1%
Summer 2015:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 8.1% 14.5%
Fall 2015:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 14.1% 23.4%
Spring 2016:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 13.2% 23.7%
Summer 2016:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 10.5% 11.4%
Fall 2016:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 14.0% 24.4%
Spring 2017:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 14.2% 24.9%
Summer 2017:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 12.7% 20.7%
Fall 2017:
% of lower division course hours taught by 
tenure/tenure-track faculty 14.0% 20.3%
¹Performance measures used by the Legislative Budget Board
Source: Official CBM004 and CBM008 files provided by SRS Programming Team
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